
 

March 22, 2023  

 
Public Notice – Second Community Meeting – Menindee Fish Deaths 
 
A second community meeting has been scheduled for midday on Friday, March 24, 2023.  

 

• Time: 12-pm (AEST) 

• Civic Hall Menindee   
 
Police, agency representatives and community leaders will hold another town hall on Friday 

(24 March 2023) to provide the Menindee community with an update on multi-agency 

operations in response to fish kills in the lower Darling-Baaka River. 

An Emergency Operations Centre (EOC) was activated at the weekend to ensure fresh and 

clean water supply is maintained to the township and surrounding properties, as well as to 

coordinate the removal and disposal of as many of the dead fish as possible.  

Representatives from the EOC will include police, NSW Department of Planning and 

Environment, NSW Department of Primary Industries, WaterNSW, Essential Water and 

Central Darling Shire Council. 

The town hall will commence at midday on Friday at the Civic Hall Menindee, where 

residents will be provided the most up-to-date information on the operation, including water 

supply and clean-up efforts, and the opportunity to speak with authorities about the current 

situation. 

 
Kind Regards 
 
Greg Hill 
GENERAL MANAGER 


